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November 11, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Miigwech to the Fiduciary and the Tribe for their ongoing involvement in the school!  Our 

students have so many opportunities due to their generous support! 

Congratulations to our 4th grade girls basketball team who won the championship game at Sault 

Middle School this week. It was an exciting game and tied until the end of double overtime!  We 

also want to thank Greg Chromy, our Athletic Director and Ms. Jessica Singleton for their 

coaching support.  Go Eagles! 

Our first grade staff hosted a Literacy Night for students and families this week to help provide 

strategies for improving reading/writing for our students.  We want to thank all of the families 

who attended and our JKL staff for organizing this very successful learning event! 

The November PAC meeting has been moved to November 14, 2022 beginning at 5:15 in the 

JKL cafeteria.  PAC meetings give parents an opportunity to share ideas for improving our 

school.  Many friendships have developed through attendance at PAC. We hope to see many 

families in attendance! 

Today is a half-day of school with dismissal after lunch at noon.  It is also Veteran’s Day and 

Joseph K. Lumsden Day.  We want to thank our Student Council for their very moving 

presentations to honor both our Veterans and the founder of our school, Mr. Joseph K. Lumsden.  

Please mark your calendars for our November 17th & 18th Parent Teacher Conferences.  

Students will be dismissed at noon following lunch both of these days with conferences in the 

afternoon.  You will receive a copy of your child’s NWEA Fall MAP scores at the conferences 

and ideas for helping your child improve areas where they may be learning gaps. 

Mark your calendars for picture retakes scheduled for Monday, November 21st. 

Also, please help us celebrate the 2022 Science Fair winners below! 

  



 

 

Thank you for everything you do to support our school.  Without your support, our students 

would not be able to enjoy all of the opportunities that JKL provides.  Have a wonderful week! 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Kallstrom 
JKL Bahweting Anishanbe PSA Superintendent 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  


